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A Message from Our Principal: 
 

Dear Families, 
 

November is a time to reflect on things we are thankful for.  Here are some of the things I am thankful for here at 

Woodland Elementary:  I am thankful for a beautiful school where students come to learn, achieve, and grow as much 

as possible.  I am thankful for families who support the efforts of our school.  I am also thankful for teachers and staff 

who work hard and put in many hours to provide instruction to help students succeed.  Thank you to everyone for 

making Woodland Elementary such a wonderful school! 
 

I am happy to announce that Woodland’s SUN (Schools Uniting Neighborhoods) program is up and running!  We 

started the SUN after school academic classes this week, as well as our Chess For Success program.  If your student 

didn’t get one of the available slots this time, don’t worry, we will be offering more classes this year and in future 

years.  A big thanks to Rebecca Larsen for all of her hard work getting this program up and running.   

As I am sure many of you have noticed, our parking lot is extra busy this year due to increased enrollment and full day 

Kindergarten.  This is especially true during dismissal time.  For those families who drop off and pick up your students, 

we have procedures and rules in place for the safety of your children.  Please follow these rules: 
 

 Only drop off or pick up your students on the concrete strip, and please pull as far forward as possible 

 DO NOT drive in the bus lanes right in front of the school 

 DO NOT leave your vehicle if you have not parked in a stall 
 

Please reference the attached drop off and pick up procedures if you have any questions. We appreciate you 

following these rules to ensure the safety of our students and to make drop off and pick up run as smoothly as 

possible! 
 

I hope everyone has a wonderful November and Thanksgiving holiday! 
 

Sincerely, Mike Clutter, Principal 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

24 Hour Attendance Line to Report Absences: 503) 674-8188 #3 *Please call by 8:45 a.m.*  Issue 2  11/2014

November 2014  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3           PTA Meeting 
6:00-7:00 PM 

Woodland Library 
 

 

4 5          Early Release 

 
Woodland Student Council 

11:55 a.m. – 12:25 p.m. 
 

6 7 

Popcorn! 
.50 cents! 

 

10           No School 
     Teacher Grading Day 
 

11          No School 
           Veteran’s Day 

 

12           No School 
 

Teachers Preparing for 

Conferences  

13             No School 

Conferences 
By Appointment 

12:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
 

14           No School 

Conferences 
By Appointment 

8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 

17 
 

 

18 19           Early Release 

 
Woodland Student Council 

11:55 a.m. – 12:25 p.m. 
 

20              

PTA Mad Science 
Assembly 

&  
Cookie Dough Pick Up 

21    Photo Retakes   

 
24 
 

 

25   AWARDS ASSEMBLY 
                10:00 AM 

26         Early Release 
 

SPIRIT DAY! 
Civil War 

Beavers VS Ducks! 

27             No School 

          Thanksgiving! 

 

28            No School 

 

Looking Ahead: 
November 2nd 

Day Light Savings! 
Set your clocks back 1 hour! 

 
 

December 2014: 
  22nd – 31st  

         Winter Break  
 

January 2015: 
 1st – 2nd  
      Winter Break 
 19th  
      No School/MLK Day 
 23rd   
      Movie Night! (PTA) 
 29th – 30th  
      No School/Grading 
 

 

A Message from Ms. Suzi’s Desk…. On those rare occasions when you must pick up your child early, please do so by 2:45 p.m. on a 

regular school day.  On Early Release days, please be here by 1:35 p.m. The last 30 minutes at the end of the day is a very busy time with classes 
in specials, out at recess or students finishing up the daily activities and preparing to leave. 



CONFERENCES 

ARE COMING! 
 

Thursday, November 13th 

 12:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

 

Friday, November 14th 

8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

 

Your Woodland Staff is very 

excited to host you!  You should 

have received an invitation by 

now.  If not, please check your 

child’s backpack. 
 
 

Here are some tips on having a 

successful conference: 
 

 Please be on time 

 Have a few questions ready 

for the teacher 

 Double check your 

conference date and time 

 If you need to bring younger 

siblings to the conference, 

please have someone with 

them to help reduce the 

distraction. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Don’t forget to set your clocks back an hour Saturday night! 

 

 
The Reward Was Making Mr. Clutter The Human Sundae! 

 

The Jog-A-Thon Results are in! 

Woodland ran 3,844 laps for a 

total of 961 miles!!! 

 
1st Place:  Jayden Maydew with 19 laps (boy) 

2nd Place:  Satine Simpson with 14 laps (girl) 

 

Top earners were: 

1st Place:  Makenzie Forman 

2nd Place: Aidan Follett 

 

Other top runners and earners:  

Natalie Sigler & Jaxon Done 
 

1st Place by Class: 

1st: Mrs. Keck   2nd: Mr. Montgomery 

3rd: Ms. Anke   4th: Mrs. Dryer 

5th: Ms. Krell 

Here are the box top winners! 
1st. Krell with $78.20 

2nd Dryer with $ 59.10 
3rd Schneider with $ 52.20 

Yay! Well done! 
 


